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Comments: Mr. Hillman,

 

I attended the meeting last month at the Manchester Library and wish to comment on it.  The EHSC Project was

very well presented by the team of biologists and forestry experts.  It was clear that this is a well thought out and

considered plan will will mutually benefit the forest, animals of different species, and outdoor enthusiasts such as

myself.  The funding of it is also creative, using public and private donations to accomplish the goal.  And the fact

that it is a long term sustainable project is appealing as well.  I am a Manchester resident and I fully support the

EHSC Project in Bennington County.

 

Best regards,

 

Robert McLeish


